
Annual Report: 2023 

• As of 6/7/2023, NDPHA has 193 total memberships, which is a decrease of 20 memberships 
from the 213 memberships reported in June 2022. NDPHA reported 179 memberships in 2021. 

o There are 9 first year students compared to 19 in 2022. 
o There are 164 individual memberships compared to 172 in 2022. 
o There are 13 lifetime members, the same as in 2022. 
o There are 4 organizational memberships compared to 6 in 2022. 
o There are 3 student memberships, the same as in 2022.  

• Of the 193 memberships, 176 are active and 17 are overdue. 
• In the past year, the committee chair provided section lists for section chairs upon request. The 

committee chair has also ran reports for various positions, such as the Longevity Report for the 
NDPHA Historian. The membership chair continues to send out overdue invoices, manage the 
membership list, and update accounts, as requested.  

• Continuing to maintain memberships is essential to the success of NDPHA.  
• Growth can benefit the organization in many ways and strategic growth should be the goal 

moving forward. 
• Many public health workers in the state are not members of NDPHA. The organization should 

work to engage and enroll in membership all public health employees and enthusiasts in the 
state. 

• If anyone has ideas for how to increase membership or make membership in NDPHA more 
appealing, please contact the Membership Committee Chair.  

 

 


